
TO: All Prequalified Contractors 

FROM: Rachel Mills, P.E.  
Director 
Division of Construction Procurement 

DATE: July 27, 2020 

SUBJECT: Pre-Bid Conference 
Kenton County 
Contract ID 202990 
Bridge Repairs 
August 21, 2020 Letting 

The Department will conduct a Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference (by Video Conference) 
and Field Review for the subject project. The Pre-bid video conference will be held on 
Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. Eastern Standard Time. The Field Review will 
be conducted on Thursday, August 13, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. Eastern Standard Time at the 
Roebling Bridge in Covington, KY. 

Any company that is interested in bidding on the subject project or being part of a joint 
venture shall be represented at the video conference and the field review. No individual 
can represent more than one company. At the video conference and, during the 
subsequent field review of the subject bridge, a roster shall be taken of the representatives 
present. In addition, following the video conference each company shall submit a signed 
affidavit listing the company members attending the video conference. The video 
conference will also be recorded in order to verify attendance.  

ONLY COMPANIES REPRESENTED ON THE VIDEO CONFERENCE, HAVE 
SUBMITTED THE AFFIDAVIT BY THE DUE DATE, AND PRESENT DURING 
THE FIELD REVIEW WILL BE ELIGIBLE TO HAVE THEIR BIDS OPENED 
AT THE DATE OF THE LETTING. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office at 502-564-3500. 

RM/ws 


